HAMPTON FALLS CEMETERY TRUSTEES MEETING draft

May 6, 2021 115 PM.

Present: J. Bohm, T. Healey-Beattie, W. Harrington, and G. Swain.

Members of the committee met at the town shed to install the closet that was purchased to hold the tools and
equipment we have purchased for maintenance of cemeteries.

Minutes of the April meeting were read and accepted.
OLD BUSINESS:

Members of the committee met at West View on April 7, 2021 to determine the location of L. Walkers lot as there
were some discrepancies in lot number. This has now been corrected.

NEW BUSINESS:

A bill from R. Hilliard for $1,600.00 for clearing three cemeteries of brush & limbs. Motion made to pay, voted.
The subject of a few flowering trees for West View and the Brooksides was brought up for discussion and perhaps
seasonal flowers around the fence posts of Brookside and Oak Lawn. Types of flowers were discussed at length. 'W.
Harrington will look into the selection available.

Tt was recommended that we continue our contract with Going Green for for this season.

Winter plowing of the cemeteries was discussed for West View and Oak Lawn. Tt was decided that it was not practical
for West View as the roads are not level.

W. Harrington has made new copies of the By-Laws. Thank you, Wendy.

Bunting for the Tri-Centenial was suggested.. T.H.Beattic and W.Harrington will research.
A bill from Going Green for spring clean up, $1,500.00. Voted to pay.

A bill received from Crept Keeper for $50.00. Voted to pay.

Meeting adjourned: 2:15 PM. Next meeting June 3, 2021

Respectfully submitted:

Georgianna Swain,
Secrefary



